
 

 

21st January 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Following a thorough recruitment and interview process, the Governors have 

appointed Andrew Fell as Headteacher at Old Buckenham High School replacing 

Aron Whiles who leaves the school on 10th April 2016.  Andrew will take up his 

position on 11th April 2016.   

 

An experienced Headteacher, Andrew has significant experience of supporting 

improvement in teaching and learning across a range of establishments. This 

background, we believe, makes him the right person to help and support the school 

as it seeks to strengthen its well-deserved ‘Good’ grade. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

James Mason 

Chair of Governors 


